
BG HAPPENINGS

THANK YOU FOR PARTICIPATING!

HUB NEWS
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

We loved seeing all the creativity and spooky designs
for our trunk-or-treat event. We hope everyone

enjoyed the cookout and the candy! 

Nov 8- WKU Jazz Band playing at

the Capitol Arts Center

Nov 10- WKU Homecoming

Parade

Nov 11- WKU Football 

Homecoming Game 

Nov 18- SoKY Ice Rink opens 

Nov 29- Christmas Marketplace at

Riverview at Hobson Grove

WINTER IS COMING! 
Nobody likes to scrape

their windshield early in
the winter mornings!

Parking in a garage is a
great way to avoid it.

Reach out to us if you’d
be interested in renting
a garage from us and

want more information.



PET OF THE MONTH

If you have a lot of guests coming over, remind them
about guest parking located at the leasing office or in front
of the cottages.
Avoid putting gift boxes, wrapping paper, and trash in the
breezeways. We want to keep everything nice and clean
for the community! 
Holiday gatherings can be so fun with lots of laughter and
conversations! Just make sure to consider your neighbors
when it comes to noise levels.
Surprise your neighbor with a holiday treat or holiday card!
Small gestures like that go a long way!

The holidays will be here before you know it! Here are a few
tips to think about before they arrive:

Our November pet of the
month is Wrigley! Wrigley loves
to watch the sunsets at Central
Park. Thank you Kevin Brassell

for introducing us to your sweet
pup! 

UPCOMING HOLIDAY REMINDERS
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Reminder that the leasing
office will be closed on Nov.
23rd-25th for Thanksgiving


